
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

15th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

#AskCJS Session: Wednesday 20th September 2023 

 

We continue our #AskCJS events to engage with and inform parents about aspects of school 

life.  We will hold at least one of these events per half term.  The purpose of #AskCJS is for us to 

hold a chat on a topic we feel parents would like to become more knowledgeable about. 

 

These will always be held on a Wednesday, starting at 15:30.  We are aware that this time will 

not be convenient for everyone, but hope that as many people as possible are able to take 

advantage of the opportunity.  For those who cannot attend, we will, where possible, publish 

details of what was discussed via the school’s website or email. 

 

Our first #AskCJS is on Wednesday 20th September and will be about Accelerated Reader (AR).  

We imagine many Year Three parents will be interested in this, but parents from all years are 

welcome to come along.  Feel free to bring any children you have with you.  We will aim to be 

finished by 16:00 at the latest. 

 

So we may choose a suitable venue for the number of people planning to attend, we ask that 

you return the slip below to indicate your interest. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Liam Murphy 

Assistant Head Teacher 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

#AskCJS Session: Wednesday 20th September 2023 

Please return to the school office by Tuesday 19th September 

 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………….  Class…………………….. 

 

            Yes, I/ we would like to attend.  Number of adults ……………… 

 

 

If you have any questions, write them below (not essential):  

 


